
 

  
 
 
 

Advisory No. 69, s. 2024 
November 07, 2024 

In compliance with DepEd Order (DO) No. 8, s. 2013 

this advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001 
but only for the information of DepEd officials, 

personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 
(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 

 
Data Privacy and Cybersecurity Awareness, Webinar for a Cause 

 
 The Organization of Data Privacy Professionals, Inc. (ODPP) in partnership with the 

Rotary Club of Santa Rosa will conduct a Data Privacy and Cybersecurity Awareness, 
Webinar for a Cause on November 16, 2024. 
 
 There will be a registration fee of ₱2,500.00 which includes e-certificate of 
participation with service invoice/receipt. 
 

Interested participants may register through : 
https://forms.gle/fPYPiXverqm4pGWQA. Participation of interested DepEd 

officials/personnel/staff is personal and on a voluntary basis. 
 
 Attached is the infographic for more information. 
 
 For inquiries, clarification, or assistance, please contact the team through: 

• Contact No: (046)4109169 | +639619323217 

• Email: info.interglicopc 
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